How Takeshima got into 1rouble.

Properly speaking, L,
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This Note, dated August 10, 1951, was the
formal reply to a written request presented
by the ROK government to the U.S.
government about the draft peace treaty.
Since it was signed “for the Secretary of
States” by the Assistant Secretary of State
for Far Eastern Affairs Dean Rusk, it is
referred to as the “Rusk Letter.”
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Utsuryo Island
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Takeshima was enclosed within Takeshima 4

the Syngman Rhee Line.
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